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I am writing to oppose the restriction on magazine capacity to 10 rounds. That is, in 

my opinion, too restrictive. Most common pistols held for the purpose of self defense 

come with magazines larger than that. This would put the person defending 

themselves at a disadvantage in a life or death situation. 

 


